
Dunhill & Fenor Parish Notes, February 19th 2017 
                                                                
 

• A Programme for Lent: A Programme for Life? ‘Come and See’ A series of talks have commenced last week in St. 

Pauls’ Parish Centre, Lisduggan and will continue each Sunday and Wednesday at 7.30 p.m. All are welcome. 

• ’There is one particular way of listening to what the lord wishes to tell us in His Word and of letting ourselves be 

transformed by the Spirit. It is what we call lectio divina’. (Pope Francis). Please join the Sisters of Apostles of the 

Sacred Heart of Jesus for Reflections on the Sunday Gospels to deepen your knowledge of the Word to God in the 

weekly Liturgy, in St. John’s Pastoral Centre every Wednesday night until 26th April at 7.30 p.m. Admission is €5.00 

including light refreshments.  

• The Julian Walton Winter Lecture Series continues this Thursday, February 23rd in the Dunhill Multi Education Centre 

at 8.00 p.m.  This week’s lecture will be given by Eugene Broderick: “The past is another country”: The Boycott at 

Fethard-on-Sea, 1957. Admission is €5.00, including refreshments.  

• Music in the Liturgy, Facilitator: Mary Pedder Daly and  Susan O’Brien will take place in St. John’s Pastoral Centre on 

Saturday next  25th February, Registration at 10.30 a.m. Music Tutorials: Ordinary Time, Lent and Easter. Admission is 

€12.00 including light lunch. Booking essential. 

• Bishop Cullinan has asked the Diocesan Liturgy Commission to facilitate training of Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 

Communion this term, and to facilitate it at Pastoral Area Level. Bishop Cullinan would like all ministers to attend. The 

training for the St. Otteran Pastoral Area will be on Thursday 2nd March in St. Paul’s Parish Centre at 7.30 p.m. 

• Study the Catechism: Get to know your faith better through understanding and knowledge. Further information contact 

Cathal on 087-2392823 Group study classes at St. Pauls Parish Centre, Lisduggan on Tuesdays at 7.30 p.m. 

• Marriage 2016: Accord is the official provider of Pre-Marriage courses. Check the Accord website for information or to 

book a place on one of the courses coming up in the next few months. www.accord.ie or telephone number 051-878333. 

• Follow in the footsteps of Jesus. Visit Bethlehem, Jerusalem, Via Dolorosa, Garden of Gethsemane, Dead sea, Jericho, 

Sea of Galilee, Cana, Nazareth and Mt. Tabor. Fr. Keogh will lead a Holy Land Pilgrimage from 8th to 16th October 

next.  Direct flight from Dublin costing €1,430 for more information contact 051-294261. 

• Lent is coming close. Ash Wednesday is 1st March. Please be thinking of what you may resolve to do – or not to do – 

during the season, something that would make you a better person, a better Christian.  

• Make-A-Wish Ireland has one simple aim, we grant the wishes of children aged between 3 and 17 years living with life-

threatening medical conditions to enrich the human experience with hope, strength and joy and create extraordinary 

memories for them and their families. Volunteer are needed for ‘Wish Day’, our annual fundraising day, on Friday 

31st March.  Contact Emma Horgan emma@makeawish.ie or call 01 2052012 for more details. 

• Plug In! Am I like the scatterbrained wife who called in a repairman to fix her electric clock. The repairman fiddled with 

it for a while and then said, “There’s nothing wrong with the clock, you didn’t have it plugged in.” Our friend replied, “I 

don’t want to waste electricity, so I only plug it in when I want to know what time it is!” It is the same with God’s grace. 

Jesus has given us the Mass and the Sacrament to help us on life’s journey, but unless we ‘plug in’ we cannot access His 

grace. 

• Last week’s Parish Collection: Masses €359.94 and Envelopes €528.80. Thank you for your continued support. 

 Sunday, February 19th  

Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.  
Anniversary Mass for John Grant, Bridget Kiely, Joan Stokes, 

Patrick & Johanna O’Brien & their son Peerie, and also            

David Power 

Monday, February 20th   Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Tuesday, February 21st – St Peter Damian Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Wednesday, February 22nd – Chair of St Peter  

 Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.              

Dunhill Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Thursday, February 23rd – St. Polycarp Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

Friday, February 24th   

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Mass in Holy Cross Church, Tramore, at 7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.                          

Fenor Church from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon   

Saturday, February 25th   
Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m. 
Anniversary Mass for Gerry Drohan 

Pray for Paddy & Mary Flavin 

WEBSITE: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 
www.facebook.com/DunhillAndFenorParish 

Priest on Duty 086 6004384. 
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